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SCHOOL CHOIR 2023 
 
We are pleased to recommence choir rehearsals in Term 2, 2023! 
 
Students in Stage 2 and 3 are able to participate. Choir rehearsals will be held in the 
school hall, during lunchtimes on Wednesday. 
 
Mrs Sullivan and Mrs Casey will lead choir. 
 
No singing experience is required and there are no auditions. Students nominating to 
participate in choir in 2023 are expected to attend all rehearsals throughout the year 
(unless they are absent from school). 
 
Parents are asked to confirm their consent for a child to participate by completing 
and returning this EOI form by Thursday 6th April 2023. 
 
Name  __________________________________________ 
 
Class ____________________________________________ 
 
Signature ________________________________________ 
 
Date_______________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 


